
STAYING IN TOUCH 

21st November 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
The “whole village” theme will be a focus of our ongoing work in 2018. 
 
We will investigate the “Positive Behaviour in Schools 4 Learning” as a              
programme supporting welfare, wellbeing of all in our community. 
 
 

SOME BIG DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 
Wednesday, 22nd November Twilight Swimming Carnival—4.00-6.00pm—Emerton Leisure Centre 
Friday, 24th November  Year 5 Leadership Day 
Wednesday, 29th November  Christmas Concert—5.00pm BBQ—6.00pm concert 
Thursday, 30th November  End of Year Mass—11.30am—please note change of date 
 
“Love One Another” 
John Laffan 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 

PRE-LOVED UNIFORMS: 
The P & F will be selling pre-loved school uniforms on FRIDAY mornings at 8.30am in the P & F Room (next to 
Uniform Shop). 
 
If you have any pre-loved uniforms you would like to donate these would be gratefully received and can be 
dropped off at the office or P & F room on a Friday morning. 
 
 
 
 

Notice of intention to remove students from  

St Michael’s School 

 

If your child/ren are not returning to St Michael’s School in 2018  

could you please notify the office in writing as soon as possible  

as we are starting to finalise class lists for next year. 

 



 



 



 

 



 



 

 



 THANK YOU to our wonderful SPONSORS of our 2017 WALK-A-THON 

CENTRAL BOOK SUPPLIERS 


